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History.
Scotland, most northerly of
the four parts of the United
Kingdom, occupying about
one-third of the island of
Great Britain. The name

Scotland derives from the
Latin Scotia, land of the
Scots, a Celtic people from
Ireland who settled on the
west coast of Great Britain
about the 5th century ad.
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|
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wild deer established in
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roe
deer
(Capreolus capreolus), red
deer (Cervus elaphus), sika
(Cervus nipon) and fallow
deer (Dama dama). A fifth
species,
muntjac
(Muntjacus reevesi), has
been reported but has not
been confirmed as being
resident in Scotland. Wild
Deer in Scotland - Scottish
Parliament -
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